
To Whom It May Concern,  
 

 
As the General Manager for a small, independent Importer and Distributor of wine I am writing to 
express my opposition to the request from the office of the USTR for a new ICR for the Large Civil 
Aircraft Dispute.  
 
Calling for unnecessary changes that would make it significantly more difficult for the individuals and 
businesses affected by the misplaced tariffs is both wrong and a disservice to American businesses. We 
are already suffering from financial distress caused by the current tariffs coupled with the COVID-19 
pandemic response of ordered restaurant closures.  
 
The current regulations for submitting comments in the system are perfectly capable of receiving a large 
number of comments. In order for citizens and businesses whose livelihoods and survival are affected by 
the misdirected tariffs imposed by the Large Civil Aircraft Dispute to be able to comment, the burden 
should be the least impactful and time consuming.  
For these reasons, I ask that this request for the new, emergency ICR be denied.  
 
Sincerely,  

Marcus Hanson 

 


